HAMPSTEAD CRICKET CLUB LIMITED

HAMPSTEAD HOCEEY CLUB

Minutes of a Meeting of the Hockey Club Sub-Ccmmittee
held on Saturday, 13th Januvary, 19%1.

Present: -

Messrs, Ry L. Milsted (Chairman); TI. Biloart, W, Fletcher,
H. Leedham-Green (Chairman of the Cricket Club), R.H.Matthews,
A, Redd, J. €, Sankey and S. J. Sesunders, & G.P. Walker,

l. Selsction of Teams

The procedure for team selection was discussed.

Resolved: That the Sub-Committee meet at the Surrey Tavern,
Surrey Street, on each Monday during the hockey season or at such other
~ rendezvous as may be found convenient for the purpose of selecting
teams, the first meeting to be held on Monday, 22nd January, at 6,15 p,n,

2, 4 letber from the Secretary of the Hendon Hockey Club enquiring whether
the Club would oare to enter a team for the Six-a-Side Tournament which Hendon
are to hold on Saturday, 11th March, 1951, was read,

Resolved: The Hendon Hockey Club be informed thet it is regretted
that Hampstead are unable to accept on account of its own fixture commitmentis.

3. A letter from the Cambridge Town Hockey Club requesting a fixture for next
geason was read,

Resolved: Tho Match Secretary be suthorised to arrange a £1xture
prefersbly on 23rd Februsry, 1952,

4, It was reported that the Hockey Association "Circus" had enquired whether
the Club would be interested in & leaeture being arrenged on general hockey
matters.

Resolved: MNr. R.L.,Milsted be requested to explaln to the Manapger
that it would be impracticable this scason,

5. Fixtures

Mr. Milstead explained the difficulties that are being experienced in
arranging matches with the Club's old opponents and suggested that it might be
possible to arrenge a meeting with the relevant match secretaries of the wvaerious
Clubs to explore the possibility of regaiuning these fixtures.

Resolved: Thet the meeting be organised and take place at
Kr, Fletcher's house on an agreed date.

6. School Matehes

It was agreed in primciple that some mid-week games against schools should
be played, emd that the matter should be pursued further.

T, FKaster Testivals

It was agreed in principle that the Club should send a side to an Easter
Hockey Festivel in future years. It was agreed that this was impracticable
this year, but that the matter should be ventilated et the general meeting of

the Hockey Section.
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